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Subject: CONFERENCE	UPDATE:	Your	2016	TASH	Talk	is	Now	Online!
Date: Thursday,	September	29,	2016	at	6:45:14	PM	Eastern	Daylight	Time
From: Edwin	Canizalez	(sent	by	Edwin	Canizalez	<ecanizalez=tash.org@mail42.atl91.mcsv.net>)
To: Maria	Timberlake

Now that your presentation is online, make
sure to upload your picture and bio to the
conference website!
Dear Maria Timberlake,
 
We have published your presentation, Compliance and Resistance: A
Professional Learns to Navigate a Nursing Home, for the 2016 TASH Annual
Conference in St. Louis, Missouri. To view, please visit:
https://2016tashconference.sched.org/type/TASH+Talks
 
We ask that you share your presentation with your network in social media!
Please use hashtag:  #2016TASHConf  
TASH Talks are informal discussions regarding a topic that are not meant to
provide answers, but rather evoke creative thinking about an issue (e.g.
personal experience, story, point of view).
Presentations are chosen at random from the list below.  And, each presenter
delivers his/her talk around a particular topic for 8-10 minutes. 
 
Upload Your Bio and Picture!
You should have received an email with your password to upload your bio and
picture. If you did not receive your login information, please do the following:

Reset your password by visiting:
https://2016tashconference.sched.org/password-reset
All you need is your email address
Your login and password will only work for the conference schedule
website

 
As I mentioned on previous emails, all presenters and co presenters are
required to register for the conference. If you are part of a presenter team, your
teammates must register in order for us to be able to add their names to the
presentation.  To register, they must go to:

http://tash.us8.list-manage1.com/track/click?u=64aeaf77d0e851aff85ca2d4d&id=5beaea9a6e&e=37fe64dbc9
http://tash.us8.list-manage2.com/track/click?u=64aeaf77d0e851aff85ca2d4d&id=5463eb5a6e&e=37fe64dbc9
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presentation.  To register, they must go to:
https://2016tashconference.sched.org/info
 
You will have a chance to make amendments to your presentation at a later
date. We will send you a separate update for that.
 
You are the POC for this proposal. If you are part of a team of presenters, we
will not contact anyone else in the team but you.
 
Please contact me at ecanizalez@tash.org with any concerns or issues. When
emailing me, please enter provide your presentation ID and title:
 
We look forward to seeing you in St. Louis, Missouri!
 
Sincerely,
 
--
Edwin Canizalez 
Director of Operations and Change Management
TASH: Equity, Opportunity, and Inclusion for People with Disabilities Since 1975
2013 H Street, NW, Suite 715
Washington, DC 20006
ecanizalez@tash.org
Office: (202) 540-9015
Fax: (202) 540-9019
 

Copyright © 2016 TASH, All rights reserved. 
You are receiving this notice because you’ve submitted an acceptance for to present at the TASH
conference opting to receive email notifications about your presentation. 

Our mailing address is: 
TASH
2013 H Street NW
Washington, DC 20006

Add us to your address book

Want to change how you receive these emails?
You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list 
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